
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 6, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Mark A. Allen 

614 E Street, SE 

Washington, D.C. 20003 

 

Dear Mark: 

 

Thank you for your letter of May 1, which I have forwarded to Irene Marr.  I thought you 

also might be interested in seeing the call report for the issue that Kevin raised during lunch. 

 

Best, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 


